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" Craver, Patti

From: Julie Crocker [julie.crocker@noaa.gov] l(\ { \ . {'
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 3:30 PM '

To: Balsam, Briana

Subject: Re: NRC letter for Pilgrim regarding Atlantic sturgeon
thanks!

On Thu, Mar 1, 2012 at 3:28 PM, Balsam, Briana <Briana. Balsam@nrc.gov> wrote:

Julie,

NRC just issued a letter to NMFS regarding the Atlantic sturgeon at Pilgrim. | think you should also
receive a copy through our distribution system, but | attached a PDF to this email just to make sure.
Please let me know if you have any questions about the letter or enclosed assessment.

Briana

Briana A. Balsam

Biologist

Division of License Renewal
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

301-415-1042

briana.balsam(@nrc.gov



Julie Crocker

Protected Resources Division
Northeast Regional Office
National Marine Fisheries Service
55 Great Republic Drive
Gloucester, MA 01930



